
 
 

 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE 

GILBERT TOWN COUNCIL QUORUM 
 

Notice is hereby given of the possibility of a quorum of 
the Gilbert Town Council at the following event: 

 
 

DATE: October 3, 2024 
 
TIME:  5:30 pm – 6:30 pm 
 
PLACE: Heritage Marketplace 

North of Barrio Queen 
 
EVENT: ¡Viva! A Celebration of Hispanic Heritage 
 
 

 
 

 Members of the Gilbert Town Council have been invited and may 
attend the event listed above. While a quorum may be in attendance, 

they will not discuss, deliberate, propose, or take any legal action. 


